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 Gilbert Hall INT2016/3310/P 31/08/2016  17:18:46 I am the owner (with my wife) of the neighbouring house, 15 Well Road.  We are the only people who 

will easily be able to see the left flank wall.

I ask that the bricks used be similar to those of my house, or at least consistent in colour and 

appearance.  The architects took photos of our bricks to facilitate this, but they may have changed their 

ideas on the brick type since then.

15 Well Road

London

NW3 1LH
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